
I am not happy with ABC's decision to outsource the production of programs like Bananas in pyjamas 
and many other programs, That will no doubt get rid of existing staff but will also compromise the 
quality of the content which australia people are use to see on "their" ABC. We never expected 
anything like that from the ABC as it was seen as people's ABC and not a commercial organisation 
which is more inclined on making profits rather than seve the interests and likes of ordinary people. 
These decisions are made by the so called top level managers who are just interested in justifying 
their sky rocketing salaries and achieving their targets rather than anything else.


